
  PRECIOUS BLOOD 

   CATHOLIC CHURCH 
3306 Fenmore Street, Owensboro, KY 42301  

Website: Precious-blood.net. Phone: 270 684 6888 

 

TWENTY FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                              SEPTEMBER 22ND 2024 

 Precious Blood Parish welcomes these new Families who have joined                     
from  January—April 2024 

Robin Tomes 

Patrick & JeaneƩe Brown 

Mary Horn 

Brandon McHenry & Jill Castlen and family  

Nick & Meagan Moss and family  



MASS  INTENTIONS:  SEPT. 24TH -SEPT. 29TH 
Tues.    7:00a.m       Judy Sullivan                                    
Wed      6:00p.m.      Mary Hartz                             
Thurs    7:00a.m.      Alma Haire                                       
Fri        12 :00p.m.   Cathy McClish                                    
Sat        5:00p.m.      Mike Thompson                                    
Sun       8:00a.m.      Robert & Frances O’Bryan                                     
10:30a.m.                OUR PARISH FAMILY 

      STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE                                            
Weekly Budget to Meet Expenses                    9,500.00                                                                                                                               
Sept. 15th                                                  9,518.81                                                                 

under/over  this week                                             18.81 

under/over July 1,2024                                         231.90                                                     

    BUILDING AND RENOVATION FUND                                                             

Sept. 15th  2024                                               125.00                                                               

                                                                                                                                                                                       
Total Renovation fund                                    45,314.30                                                 

Katie Basham, Jamie Berry, Nelda Bickwermert, Kay  
Berry, Louis Beldotti, Lauren Bertke, Glen Bickwermert, 
Marvin & Mary Ann Bickwermert, Larry Boswell, Chris-
tine Brown, Shirley Brown, Mary June Cecil, Shelby & 
Breanna Clark, Joseph Paul Clements, Tony Clayton, Ra-
chel Ann Cline, Darrell Connor, Guy Connor, Goretti 
Coomes, Rosa Cruz,Tonie Denton, Shane Dickens, Huberta 
Edge, Bill Elder, Tim & Maude Fornes, Jesse Fulkerson, 
Angela Gentry, Terri Girten, Debby Glenn, Sheila 
Head,Terri Hendon,Tonya Hamilton’s friend, Charles Hen-
derson, Adriana Hentz, Marie Hester, Bob Holt, Heather 
Hudson, Willie Hudson, Lenox Hughes, Robert Jackson, 
June Johnson, Linda Jollay, Elaine Johnson,  Robert John-
son’s mother, Randall Jones,, Kenny Kelley, Ruth and Ken-
ny Kelly’s daughter, Mary Kittinger, Francie Lanham, Janet 
Lawrence, Bailey Lindsey, Theresa Lowe, Donna Mason, 
Evelyn Mattingly, Carolyn McDaniel, Mamie McDaniel’s 
great niece, Ray McDaniel, Barbara Magan, Jordan McIn-
tosh, Charlene Meadows, Mary Miller’s son Charles Miller, 
Raden Poll,  Anna Carol Murphy & her daughter Oleta, 
Gary Murphy’s brother, Mary Murphy, Karen Osborne’s 
mother, Janie Payne, Mary Edna Payne, Phil Phelps, Sandra 
Posey, Tony Powers, Shirley Ralph, Michael Roach, Frank 
Riney, Doris Schrecker, Charlotte Smith, Tommy 
Schwartz, Mike Sims, Bob Slack, Ed Sullivan’s brother, 
Lillian Taylor, Eugene and June Thompsons daughter 
Debra Peach,  Steve Tuttle, Dorothy Westerfield, Joey 
Westerfield, Dorothy Wathen and her daughter, and Kirsten 

              

 

 

Whether you are a first-time visitor or 
a returning parishioner, we are glad 
you are here! Welcome Packets with 
registration forms are available at 
both entrances. For more information 
about Precious Blood, please contact 

the office 270.684.6888. We would love to hear from 
you! 
OFFICE HOURS: M-TH 8-2pm & Friday 8-12pm   
SVDP OFFICE HOURS: M &TH 9-11am 

ASSISTED LIVING: Chautauqua: Nancy Best  Fern Terra: Clara 
Gilles.   Hillcrest: Marie Hester, Carmel Home: Doug Howard, 
Lois Sims and Rose McCarter.  Hermitage: Tommy Schwartz 



  

PRECIOUS BLOOD PARISH will have two Deacons serving in ou-
parish, with both Deacon Jay VanHoosier and Deacon Ken Bennett. 
Deacon Jay will continue his work with the OCIA Process, and Deacon 
Ken will be working in the ministry area of Discipleship and Outreach. 
It is a real blessing to have these two deacons serving in our parish and 
helping us to build the kingdom of God.     

       AN INVITATION TO TWO UPCOMING CHURCH EVENTS:  
        OUR 64TH PARISH ANNIVERSARY & OUR FALL PARISH MISSION 

 
 This Sunday from 4pm – 6pm I would like to invite the entire parish to come and help us to cele-
brate our 64th Anniversary as the Parish of Precious Blood.  The celebration will take place in our parish 
hall and on our grounds. It will include good food, a few lively games of bingo, along with games and 
fun for our youth. 
 A little piece of our history is that Bishop Cotton issued the degree for a new parish to be built 
here at 3306 Fenmore St. on August 25, 1960. On that same day, Fr. George Boehmicke was named the 
first pastor. Then on September 5, 1960 Bishop Cotton blessed the permanent church with the title of 
Precious Blood Church.      
 Something interesting to note in our history is that just 20 days later, on September 25, 1960 
Bishop Cotton, who was also the first bishop of the Diocese of Owensboro, died. 
 I do hope that you will come and help us to celebrate the amazing parish that we are here at Pre-
cious Blood.    
 Another activity that I want to invite you to is our upcoming Fall Parish Mission. It is a three-
night parish event, and it is taking place on September 29, 30, and October 1.  

Our mission priest is Fr. Bill Garrott. Fr. Bill was born and raised in Hagerstown, Maryland and 
is the youngest of eight children. Fr. Bill entered the Order of Preachers (OP) in 1988 and was ordained 
in 1994. He has a master’s degree in spiritual theology from the Angelicum in Rome. He has served as a 
parochial vicar, campus minister and director of vocations, and has preached over 200 parish missions 
throughout the United States and Canada using his powerful musical abilities. Fr. Bill is currently as-
signed to St. Dominic Priory in Washington, DC.  

Fr. Bill will be preaching at all the Masses on the last weekend of September, the 28th and 29th, 
inviting us to come and be filled with the Mercy of God. The Mission begins on Sunday evening, Sep-
tember 29, at 6:30pm with Fr. Bill leading the rosary, and his talk will follow from 7pm – 8pm. A com-
plete schedule can be found on the front of this bulletin.   

I hope that you can come and be with us for this uplifting and inspiring Parish Mission. Even if 
you can only come for one night, you will be blessed, and if you are not able to come at all, I ask that 
you pray for the great mission of God to work in us all. 

  In Peace, Fr. Carl McCarthy 

THIS SUNDAY IS OUR DISCIPLES RESPONSE FUND 
SUNDAY – Every September the Diocese of Owensboro partici-
pates in our annual fund drive to raise dollars to support new and 
existing ministries for the local Church. Many of us have already 
received our note and pledge card through the mail from our 
Bishop Medley.  This Sunday we will also hear a special word 
from the bishop, inviting us to participate in this annual appeal.  
Blessings on your generosity.   



INTERECESSORY PRAYER— You may 
have noticed the Intercessory 
Prayer Request Cards on the 

table in the Gathering Area of 
our church.  Once a prayer re-

quest in made the cards are 
going in the prayer vase and then are being 
brought to our office where Ray Jones, our 

Worship Leader is writing them up to add to 
our weekly Prayers of the Faithful, as we ask 

God to answer our prayer.   



 

 

9/26 John & Patricia Kramer (54 

9/29 Kyle & Lori Johnson (12) 

Pray for these, and all the married couples in our Par-
ish 

                                           
                                                                              

                 

Jerry Thomas brother of Mary (Pete) Barnham 
and Marcia (Bill) Millay died Sunday Sept. 8th 

in Tacoma, Washington.  

May perpetual light shine upon him.  

Monday, Sept. 23rd– No Mass 

Tuesday, Sept. 24th 7am -Mass     

10am—Staff Meeting   

Wednesday, Sept. 25th                                       
9am- Communion to the Homebound                                                           
5pm - Adoration & Confession                                              
6pm-Mass                                                                
6:45pm -Choir Practice                                           
6:45pm  - Religious Ed  

Thursday, Sept. 26th -  7:00am-Mass                                                               

Friday, Sept. 27th–  12pm-Mass  

Saturday, Sept.28th—5:00pm-Mass with 
Confessions at 4pm 

Sunday,  Sept. 29th— 8:00 & 10:30am-Mass 
 

CHURCH CLEANING FOR  SEPTEMBER:                                                                                             
9/23 Louis Clements/ Joni Blaire                                 
9/30 Nancy Boyle/ Kathy Hayden  
THANK YOU TO ALL THAT DONATE 
TIME TO KEEP OUR CHURCH LOOKING BEAUTIFUL. 

 

 

 

9/23 Blake Coomes, Sophia Moss 

9/24 Carmen Cruz 

9/25 Camille Chino, Kambri Hamilton, Elaine John-
son 

9/27 Vera Hayden, Philip Thompson 

9/28 Toni Condor, Hudson Ebelhar, Ava Jones, Bill 
Pennington, Jamison Wall 

9/29 Brad O’Connell, Marta Phelps  

It’s Time for a New Approach  
to Choir 

After decades of Wednesday night choir practices 
and singing at a different mass each weekend, we 
are making a major change. 
Choir is a big commitment, and we have a dedicated 
group that has stuck with it for years.  We have 
come to realize, however, that such a commitment 
has been a huge obstacle when it comes to attracting 
new members. 
Going forward, we will take the following ap-
proach: 

 No long-term commitment will be expected. 

 Wednesday night choir practice will only take 
place preceding Holy Days of Obligation, First 
Communion, Confirmation, and during Advent 
and Lent.  Attend as you are able. 

 If you want to sing with us, you can participate 
as much or as little as you want.  We will be 
thrilled to have you  on your terms. 

 You can sing at any mass you choose.  If you 
can come 30 minutes before mass for a brief re-
hearsal, that would be great, but if not, we 
would still love to have you join us. 

 These changes take effect immediately.  If 
you’ve ever wanted to sing, now’s your chance! 

If you have any questions, please get in touch. 
Thanks, 
Ray 


